
 

  

 
 
                           

 
                                                                                                                    

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

11th July 2023 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

PARENT GOVERNOR ELECTION – JUNE 2023 
 
Wednesday 5th July, was the final date for the school to receive ballots to vote for our new Parent 
Governor. 
 
At 9.15am on Thursday 6th July, the votes were counted and verified by an independent scrutineer. 
 
The result was as follows: 
 
KAREN JOHNSON  35 votes 
 
JO SCOTT  23 votes 
 
JESSICA CAPPELL 16 votes 
 
IAN FRASER  44 votes 
 
DARIA DELBANI 46 votes 
 
 
 
 
TOTAL BALLOTS 
RECEIVED  164 
 
 
Therefore, DARIA DELBANI has been elected to serve on the governing body from 6th July 2023. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Natalie James 
Headteacher 
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